
The Heat is on:  
Stay Safe This Week  

Dangerously high temperatures are expected across parts of Washington this week, 
with some areas reaching nearly 100 degrees by Wednesday. 

Please take precautions to protect yourself and those around you, especially Elders, 
young children, pregnant people, and anyone with health conditions. 


��� Stay cool and safe with these tips: 
• Drink plenty of water – avoid alcohol and sugary drinks 
• Stay indoors or find shade when possible 
• Keep homes cool by closing blinds/windows during the day 
• Visit a cooling center — call 2-1-1 to find one near you 
• NEVER leave kids or pets in the car 
• Check in on relatives, neighbors, and Elders 
• Be water-wise — rivers and lakes are still cold, wear life jackets 
• Practice fire safety — winds and dry conditions increase fire risk 

Stay hydrated, stay cool, and stay safe. 

Learn more and find resources: 
Cooling Centers  
National Weather Service   
WA Dept. of Health 

https://search.wa211.org/search?query=TH-2600.1900-180&query_label=Extreme+Heat+Cooling+Centers&query_type=taxonomy&location=Lacey%2C+Washington+98513%2C+United+States&coords=-122.825639%2C46.996233&distance=0
https://www.weather.gov/grb/heat
https://doh.wa.gov/emergencies/be-prepared-be-safe/severe-weather-and-natural-disasters/extreme-heat/hot-weather-precautions


 


